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The children have thoroughly enjoyed the new Monster Phonics scheme we are using to help teach 

reading and spelling skills. To help your child practise what they have already been taught, we will be 

providing activities for you using the new Seesaw system. 

Monster Phonics are currently providing a free login to their website for parents and carers to use, with 

a special section for home learning. Please note, the website does not work well on Internet Explorer. 

The link to their website is  https://monsterphonics.com/home-learning-in-the-covid-19-lockdown/  

Username: login 

Password: homelearning  

 

You will be asked which school your child attends and if you would like to receive further information 

from the company. It is your choice if you would like to receive future emails from the company; saying 

no will not affect your use of the website and resources.  When you are on the parents’ page, there are 

helpful guides and videos as to how the schemes works, if you would like to view them. You will then 

need to click on the folder for your child’s correct age group. 

Thank you in anticipation of your support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

M. Curtis 

M. Curtis 

Deputy Headteacher 
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